Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Department – Land Management Division

MEMORANDUM

TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President Pro Tem

Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor (f

Marcus A Mueller, Acting Planning Director

FROM: Marcus A Mueller, Land Management Officer _______

DATE: October 29, 2020

RE: Ordinance 2020- 47, Authorizing an Amendment to the Tsalteshi Trails

Association Lease to Provide a Ten-Year Extension of the Term (Mayor)

The Tsalteshi Trail Association (TTA) Lease has an expiration date of December 31, 2020. The TTA would like to continue its lease and management of the public trail system.

TTA has demonstrated its ability to provide high quality management and desirable improvement to the trail system which provides numerous public benefits as well as important infrastructure for school district athletic programs. TTA has kept the current lease in good standing.

The attached ordinance would authorize the mayor to amend the TTA Lease to provide for a ten-year term extension.

Your consideration is appreciated.